
 

Section Risk Assessment 

Autumn meeting 

 

October 4th 2022 

 

‘Understanding chemical micropollutants in water’ 
Our drinking water: monitoring & water quality protection 

 
The Risk Assessment section of the NVT invites you to its annual autumn meeting. In this 

meeting we will step into the drinking water world. Together with KWR we will play a 

‘serious game’ in which we will dive into drinking water quality and threats to our drinking 

water sources. 

 

Preliminary program 

Time  

13.00 – 13.15 Registration & welcome 

13.15 – 13.45 General introduction by Milou Dingemans (KWR) 

13.45 – 14.05 Being prepared for the drinking water contaminants of tomorrow by 
Julia Hartmann (RIVM) 

14.05 – 14.25 Perspective from industry 

14.25 – 14.45 Break 

14.45 – 15.15 Introduction Serious game by Tessa Pronk (KWR) 

15.15 – 16.45 Serious game 

16.45 – 17.30 Wrap up & drinks 

 

Location: Groningenhaven 7 in Nieuwegein (https://www.kwrwater.nl/en/contact/).  

Digital attendance will not be possible.  

 

The main language will be English. However the supporting materials of the serious game 

will be in Dutch. 

 

You can register for this meeting by sending an email to Kim Doornebosch 

(kim.doornebosch@rhdhv.com). Please report “Registration NVT autumn symposium – 4 

October 2022” in the title of the email and report your name and affiliation in the email 

itself. The deadline for registration is Monday 26th of September 2022. 

https://www.kwrwater.nl/en/contact/

